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Dear Faculty, 

  

As we prepare for the start of classes, I would like to take this opportunity to welcome both 

new and returning faculty to the new academic year. We are fortunate to welcome more 

than 40 tenure track faculty, four full-time lecturers and two librarians. Their diverse areas 

of expertise will further contribute to CSUSB’s excellence in teaching, research and 

creative activities. 

  

Attached you will find four informational items: (1) Academic Affairs’ AY 2021-22 Annual 

Report, (2) the 2022-23 New Tenure Track Faculty Hires booklet, (3) an internal grant 
resource sheet and (4) a campus email about COVID-19 safety protocol. For additional 

information related to COVID-19, please refer to the Return of the Pack webpage, which has 

been revised for the new term. 

  
Thank you for your efforts to support student learning and success. I look forward to 

partnering with you in the semester ahead. 

  

Sincerely, 

  

A. Rafik Mohamed, Ph.D. 

Interim Provost and Vice President for Academic Affairs 
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